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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we are sure you are aware from the newspapers, school budgets are continuously 
being squeezed, but as an Early Years team we continue to be passionate in providing 
a well-resourced and engaging learning environment for your children.    
 
Therefore, we are asking for your support by donating age appropriate items for when 
your children return in September.  As part of our drive to become an Eco-school, we 
often talk to the children about the importance of recycling and reusing, and this could 
really help us to revitalise our learning environments during this tough economic 
climate.    
 
We would be grateful to receive any items that you are happy to donate, please find 
below a list of ideas – 
 

 Fancy dress 

 Uniform/PE kit and plimsoles (5-7 years) 

 Long sleeve tops/trousers and wellies for Forest Schools 

 Waterproofs 

 Small world such as Playmobil and Happy Land 

 Dolls and action figures 

 Cars and trucks 

 Puzzles and Board games 

 Outdoor toys 

 Bikes 
 

As usual we always need good quality junk modelling materials, such as yoghurt pots, 
cardboard tubes, newspaper and small cardboard boxes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we are looking forward to the exciting year 
ahead. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Natasha Cox                 Aidan Richards 
KS1 Phase leader        EYFS Phase leader 

 
 


